
Village Friends wants to hear from you!  In  
the coming days, we will be reaching out to  
subscribers and volunteers for feedback on  
Village Friends’ services, processes, and  
programs.  It is important to get your input  
in order to maximize our ongoing efforts to  
address and meet your needs, interests,  
and concerns. 

Subscribers will receive a survey by mail with a stamped return envelop to make 
it convenient for you to respond.  Volunteers will receive a survey by email to 
complete online.  Please submit your responses by the end of July.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

VOLUNTEERS 

 
2- Tracy Parsons 

7- Edith Walker 

15- Harry Hooper 

16- Randy Smith 

17- Jan Newton 

19- Helga Geyling 

 

 

SUBSCRIBERS 
 

24- Frank Kantor 

31- Ruth Alford 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Village Friends presents a 3-Part Series 
Aging Gracefully:  Life on Your Terms   

Village Friends will be hosting sessions with professionals in the 
Auburn/Opelika area that will share their expertise and passion for care.  These 
sessions are FREE and open to the public.  Please share with individuals that 
may benefit from learning about the aging process as well as services and 
organizations in the community that are commited to assisting individuals aging 
with grace.  If you would like to attend, call to schedule a ride. 
 
Part 1- Care at Home 
Thursday, July 18 10:00 – 11:30 a.m. at the Auburn Chamber of Commerce 
located at 714 E Glenn Avenue.  Lunch Buddies is at Chappy’s at 1:00 p.m. 
 
Part 2- Final Stages of Care 
Thursday, October 24 10:00 – 11:30 a.m. at the Auburn Chamber of Commerce 
 
Part 3- When Care Requires a Move 
Date to be announced- early 2020 
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Visit smile.amazon.com and 

select Village Friends Village 

Values.  A portion of your 

purchases will be donated to 

Village Friends. 

 

 

We want your feedback: Surveys coming soon   
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This Month’s Q&A Technology Tips 

 

 

Reminder for 
subscribers 

Please call  

(334) 209-4641 and 

leave a message with 

your requests and we 

will return your call.  

Please provide as much 

advance notice as 

possible so we can 

match you with a 

volunteer.  Life 

happens!  Let us know if 

you need to cancel. 

By the Numbers 

 
Village Friends volunteers filled 83 requests in June 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Village Friends filled 83 requests in June 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

P.O. Box 314 

Auburn, AL 36831 

  Upcoming Events. 

Lunch Buddies 
Thursday, July 18 at Chappy’s in Glendean Shopping Center at 1:00 p.m. RSVP 
to vvfvservices@gmail.com if you plan to attend.  Call if you need a ride. 
Supper Club 
Tuesday, July 30 at 6:00 p.m. at Stinky’s Fish camp located at 610 Shug Jordan 
Parkway in Auburn.  RSVP to Jim Disque at jdisque10@gmail.com or call (334) 
209-4641 to RSVP and/or to schedule a ride. 
Office Hours 
Every Monday & Wednesday 10:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. and by appointment.   
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